Partnership with families
18 to 22 March 2024



Dear Families,

As a part of the continuous improvement required by the National Quality Standard, this week we are:
· reviewing how educators plan the educational program, taking into account each child’s interests and needs, and assess learning outcomes based on what each child understands and can do. Your child’s educators are happy to discuss this in more detail
· reviewing our National Quality Framework Policy. A summary follows: 


[bookmark: _Hlk95915546]National Quality Framework Policy
We are covered by and value the National Quality Framework which includes the Early Years Learning Framework (EYLF), the National Education and Care Law and Regulations, and the National Quality Standard (NSQ) covering seven Quality Areas:
1. Educational program and practice
2. Children’s health and safety
3. Physical environment
4. Staffing arrangements
5. Relationships with children
6. Collaborative partnerships with families and communities
7. Governance and Leadership 
Services are assessed and rated on their performance. Rating levels include exceeding, meeting and  working towards the NQS. 
We are committed to the continuous improvement of our practices and seek and value input from families and our community, including in respect of our Quality Improvement Plan.
There is a copy of the policy near the sign in/out sheet. Please take a moment to read it.
We value any feedback you may have.



Nominated Supervisor
